
WHAT IS THE UNDERGRADUATE 
ACCOUNTANT CADETSHIP PROGRAM?
Our cadets work full-time as an accountant, 
and study at university part-time in a Bachelor 
of Business (Accounting major). We provide:

Paid time off for study, including 
lectures, tutorials and exams

A supportive environment with a 
group of undergraduate colleagues, 
and recent graduates, who can 
share their experience with you

The chance to launch your career,  
with real-world experience 
while gaining your degree

Access to a professional development 
program to build your career

Our cadets start their career with us in 
February, so still enjoy a summer break  
after finishing year 12

WHO CAN APPLY FOR  
THE PROGRAM?
Applications are open to year 12 students  
who have a keen interest in accounting 
and want to build a career where they are 
delivering quality service and business 
solutions for clients. Pre-tertiary Accounting is 
encouraged but not an essential requirement. 
All applicants must have permanent 
residency and be able to work in Australia.

UNDERGRADUATE ACCOUNTANT 
CADETSHIP PROGRAM

If you’re in year 12 and ready to launch your career in accounting, we invite 
you to find out about our Undergraduate Accountant Cadetship Program.

The undergraduate program has 
given me an opportunity to launch 
my accounting career, while receiving 
valuable support for my university 
studies. I work with a diverse range  
of clients, including businesses,  
not-for-profit organisations, 
individuals, and families. The blend  
of practical experience and academic  
study is a really effective way to  
learn. And I get to work alongside 
Partners and Directors, which is  
both rewarding and inspiring.  
I highly recommend this program.  
It’s a great way to kickstart your 
career while earning your degree.

OSCAR NEALE 
ACCOUNTANT

Commenced Undergraduate 
Program, 2023



HOW DO I FIND OUT MORE?
Visit the careers section of our website www.wlf.com.au/careers 

Talk to your Accounting teacher or Career Counsellor

Look out for WLF at your school career expo 

Check out our online interviews with recent undergraduate cadets www.wlf.com.au/youtube 

Keep informed by following us www.facebook.com/wlfaccounting

Get in touch with us on careers@wlf.com.au 

HOW DO I APPLY?
Applications for our Undergraduate 
Accountant Cadetship Program traditionally 
open in September, with interviews held in the 
September/October school holidays. 
Applications are submitted electronically via 
our website. 

Each year we offer one or two places in this 
program, and the successful applicants 
commence a full-time position with us in  
mid-February. 

Further details, including opening and  
closing dates, are updated on our website  
so keep watch. 


